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PALENQUE, CHIAPAS VISITATION SHARING: 
Sisters Sen Nguyen and Sue Artone-Fricke will be sharing pictures and experiences of 
their time with our sisters in Palenque on Sunday, February 26, 3:00-4:00. We will 
enjoy a Mexican food meal afterwards. Please RSVP to SueAF@Franciscanway.org by 
February 22nd  if you will come so we can arrange for enough seating and food.  
 
PRAYERS FOR THE REPOSE OF THE FOLLOWING SOUL: 
Sister Maria Giltrud Elisabeth Gödtner, who died on February 21, 2023.   She was born 
on November 24, 1931 and professed on February 11, 1956.  Sister Giltrud was a 
member of Maria Immaculata Community in Germany. 
 
PRAYER REQUEST: 
For Sr. Rita Cammack’s recovery from recent knee and back surgeries.  She is 
recovering in the loving care of our sisters and staff of Holy Name Province, 4421 
Lower River Road, Stella Niagara, NY 14144 – 1001. 
  
TENTH ANNIVERSARY OF FRANCIS' ELECTION AS POPE: 
10 Hail Mary's for Pope Francis on March 13, 2023 
At the very beginning of his ministry as Pope, Francis has asked people to remember 
to pray for him.  Follow this link for information about the movement to offer 10 Hail 
Mary’s on Monday, March 13, 2023, the 10th Anniversary of Francis’ election as Pope, 
https://www.ncronline.org/vatican/view-vatican/will-you-say-10-hail-marys-
pope-francis-10-years 
 To commit to saying a prayer for Pope Francis click the link below: 
https://www.decimus-annus.org/it/site/index 
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THE GRACE IN AGING RETREAT: 
For sisters and associates who would like to participate, remember to sign up for The 
Grace in Aging retreat with Sr. Nancy Schreck, March 17th and 18th,  10:00-3:00. 
RSVP to DonnaK@Franciscanway.org .  
 
LENTEN PRAYER WITH NORTH AMERICAN MEMBERS: 
St. Francis Province will lead our North American members (associates, sisters in all 
three provinces) in Lenten prayer at 4:30 pm on March 8. The ZOOM link and prayer 
guide will be sent to you within a week before that time. Your patience is requested 
as we smooth through the ZOOM wrinkles of a large gathering of people for prayer, 
thank you. 
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